
Thanks to the ACA, Ohio grant, we here at Camp at the J at the Mayerson JCC created our Bird is the 

Word! curriculum to teach our kids about birding. The summer started off with an ornithologist from the 

Museum Center to kick off our adventures by sharing specimens on different birds from the museum. 

After that our campers ages 5 to 14 helped creating birdhouses, capturing pictures of birds on our bird 

camera, learning to identify birds and putting out birdfeeders around our camp. Overall, all 250 of our 

campers got the opportunity to learn a little something about birds. We are so grateful to have the 

opportunity to learn about birds thanks in part to the ACA, Ohio grant. 
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